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and Mass General Brigham Health Insurance Company. 

Drug Recall 
 

DATE OF RECALL: December 27, 2022 
 

DRUG NAME: Vancomycin Hydrochloride Injection, 1.5 g/Vial 
 

RECALLING FIRM: Hospira Inc., a Pfizer company 
 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to two visible glass particulates observed in a 
single vial. 

 
FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hospira-inc-issues-
voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-lot-vancomycin-hydrochloride-injection-usp 
 
OTHER DETAILS: N/A 

 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 

 
Product Description NDC Number Affected Lots Expiration Date 

Vancomycin Injection, 1.5 g/Vial, Vial 00049-3515-11 33045BA 09/01/2023 

Vancomycin Injection, 1.5 g/Vial, Carton 00049-3515-01 33045BA 09/01/2023 
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